
From: 	 Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
To: 	 Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
CC: 	 McDermond, James E. (ATF); Weinstein, Jason (CRM) 
Sent: 	 2/10/2011 4:37:12 AM 
Subject: 	 Re: A Letter from Ranking Member Charles E. Grassley 

Thanks, Billy. I am sorry you were hit with this upon landing. 

To the extent possible tomorrow, can you 	 DP 

DP 
Thanks again, Billy. I hope you had a good trip to Houston. 

Brad 

From: Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 09:10 PM 
To: Smith, Brad (ODAG) 
Cc: McDermond, James E. (ATF); Weinstein, Jason (CRM) 
Subject: Fw: A Letter from Ranking Member Charles E. Grassley 

Brad, 

I just landed back in DC. Please see the e-mail below from Brian Downey with Senator Grassley's office. 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 
Deputy Director 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 
0) 202-648-8710 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in 
connection with official business. This communication may contain Controlled Unclassified Information that may be statutorily or 
otherwise prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message 
and any attached file(s) in any form outside of ATF or the Department of Justice without express authorization is strictly 
prohibited. 

From: Downey, Brian (Judiciary-Rep) 
To: 	ATF 	Melson, Kenneth E.; Hoover, William J.; Michalic, Vivian B. 
Cc: Foster, Jason (Judiciary-Rep) 
Sent: Wed Feb 09 19:24:38 2011 
Subject: A Letter from Ranking Member Charles E. Grassley 

Hello, 

Please find attached a letter from Ranking Member Grassley. Please confirm receipt, thank you. 

DOJ-FF-05662 



Sincerely, 

Brian 

Brian M. Downey 
Investigative Assistant 
U.S. Committee on the Judiciary 
Ranking Member Charles E. Grassley 
U.S. Senate 
Washington, DC 
(P) 202-224-5225 
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